
MAY 18, 2016        MUNICIPALITY OF NORTH MIDDLESEX         7:00 P.M 
                                                  COURT OF REVISIONS  
                                                           MINUTES 

Court of Revision was held on Wednesday May 18, 2016 in the Council Chambers, 
Parkhill for the Nairn-VanDeuren Drain 2016 to receive and consider appeals under 
Section 46 of the Drainage Act. 

The following members were appointed and took the affirmation: 

Mayor Don Shipway, Deputy Mayor Brian Ropp, Councillor Andrew Hemming  
Judy Gratton, Staff recorded the meeting 

Drainage Superintendent Glen Bullock provided his report on the drain. 

No Appeals were received. 

 

ROPP/HEMMING: That the Court of Revision adjourn at 6:56 p.m. 
                                                                                                  CARRIED 

                                              

____________________________              ___________________________ 

CHAIRMAN                                                               SECRETARY                       


